
 

  

HARWICH CEMETERY COMMISSION 
Office-100 Oak Street, Harwich 02645 
Mail -732 Main Street, Harwich, 02645 

rkelley@town.harwich.ma.us 
 

4 April 2022 
 
 
Community Preservation Committee: 
Updates on Open Articles: 
 
HISTORIC: 
 

Article #50 TM 2018 – MT Pleasant Cemetery Gravestone Conservation Appropriation Amount $49,900 
 Was awarded to GSCI Gravestone Conservation Services, Inc. In January 2020 reports were 

finished and 2 Books were created with documentation as well as thumb drives with all digital 
photography’s of work.  Final Total was $49,140 leaving remaining balance of $760.00 to be 
returned to CPC Historic  

 
Article #32 TM 2020 – Pine Grove Cemetery Gravestone Conservation. Appropriated Amount:  $ 

75,000.00.   
Was awarded to Village Green Restoration, Inc. from East Falmouth July 8, 2021.  Winning bid 
$ 42,000.00.  Went over specification with Mike Gallagher Monday September 13 at Pine 
Grove.  Emailed received on 8 March 2022 from Village Green Restoration stating that they 
were wrapping up their current projects and will begin work in mid-April 2022.  

 
RECREATION: 
 

Article #29 TM 2021 - Phase I of II for Veterans Memorial Circle at Evergreen Cemetery.  Appropriated 
Amount:  $ 48,385.00.   

 Install flags, lighting and related electrical service. Cemetery Administrator finished 30B bid 
documents with assistance from Sean Libby, Facilities Maintenance Manager on installation of 
electrical service and Meggan Eldredge, Assistant Town Manager on procurement type.  
Packet has been created and will be going out for bids next week.  

 
2022 Article: 
 
East Harwich Gravestone Conservation – has been approved by the Board of Selectmen, FinCom to be 
place on the warrant. The Commissioners have contracted with Crosby Monuments to do repairs to fence 
on roadway and was completed this March.  DPW has cleaned up cemetery and removed debris on back 
on the lot.  
 
Next Year’s Article 
Phase II Veterans Memorials at Evergreen Cemetery. Revolutionary War and Civil War Memorials.  Will 
be finalizing the names to be place and requesting price quotes on cost for memorials.  
 
The Cemetery Commission would like to thank Community Preservation Committee for all the support on 
past, current and future articles. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Robbin M. Kelley  
Cemetery Administrator 
Phone 508-430-7549 


